
 

HOCKEY IS CONTINUING 

THROUGH THE SUMMER! 
AN AFTER SCHOOL HOCKEY CLUB WILL BE 
RUNNING ON TUESDAYS COMMENCING THE 3RD MAY  
2022  UNTIL 12TH JULY (10 WEEKS) 

This will be open to year groups 3-6 and held on the 
school playground  from 3:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

For safety reasons it will be necessary for the children to wear 
shinpads and a gumshield. 
 
The club will be run by a qualified England Hockey coach. If this 
is of interest please contact Clive Harder to  reserve a place and 
for an application form. 

 

After School 

Hockey Club 

──── 

Fun game play 

learning new 

skills! 

──── 

Sticks provided 

──── 

Run by England 

Hockey qualified 

coach! 

──── 

Only £5 per week! 

THE HOCKEY ADDICT 

 

07748340571 

clive.harder@tiscali.co.uk 

 

 

 


